Department of Public Services

Water Utility Division

Wwater utility Kenton Moffett, P.E.
Manager

Weber County Planning Division

2380 Washington Boulevard Suite 240

Ogden, UT 84401

January 30, 2014

Re: Ogden Filter Plant Reconstruction Project

Greetings,

The Ogden Filter Plant has access to 33.5 million gallons per day (MGD) of water when the plant is in
operation. 20MGD is available when the plant is not in operation. This will be sufficient to meet the
needs of the new facility. Pumps at the plant pressurize the system to a pressure that exceeds the State
minimum requirements.

Sewer needs at the facility are limited. Any waste from wash down procedures or filter backwashing is
recycled at the plant. The small stream of waste consists of a men’s and women’s restroom, a lab and a

small kitchen area.

The new facility will not be in operation 24 hours a day. The result is a smaller waste stream than
existed previously. This waste will continue to be processed by the existing septic system.

Please contact me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Kenton Moffett, P.E.

133 West 29" Street . Phone: 801.629.8321
Ogden, UT 84401 www.ogdencity.com Fax: 801.629.8053



